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CPFI President Report November 2016 

As I stated in my June report under the new Bylaws I can serve one more year before I have to 
relinquish my role as President. I continue to enjoy this role and feel blessed to serve in this 
capacity.  I want to thank you again for placing your confidence in me. I continue to try to meet 
needs, respond in a timely manner to all requests and provide oversight to CPFI activities. I have 
had weekly conference calls with the Administrative Director to help assure timely response to 
any problems, needs or questions.  I have submitted several articles each year for publication in 
The faith Script as well as preparing a monthly prayer that we e-blast out to the membership. I 
am unaware of any critical issues facing CPFI that needs immediate attention or resolution.  The 
Board conducted a strategic planning session at the summer 2016 meeting. We have also had one 
subsequent telephone board meeting since June. Many of the items identified in the strategic 
planning session have been completed or in a process of being accomplished.  One of the items 
that we discussed in Myrtle Beach was should we work differently with CMDA. This a topic, 
among several others, that I would like for us to continue to discuss when we meet in Louisville 
in November.  

Respectfully submitted 

 

Fred M. Eckel 

 

 



 

Executive Director Report November 2016 

The Board voted at the June meeting in Myrtle Beach for me to continue in my role as Executive 
Director for the 2016-2017 term. My activities in this role have been to offer administrative 
support when needed. I have prepared several articles for publication in The Faith Script, with 
another one coming in November. I also assist Nena with this publication as needed through 
occasionally proof reading articles and also more substantially when we publish our three full 
issues. This year we were also able to accomplish an upgrade for the design of our website home 
page which makes it appear more mobile friendly. A full upgrade is planned when necessary 
components to meet our organizational needs are worked into the new platform. I also review 
membership renewals for lapsed renewing members and make determinations for adjusting 
expiration dates based on the number of months the membership has been delinquent. 

 

Ron A. Herman 

 

Administrative Director Report November 2016 

 

 

 

Nena A. Lindrose 

 

 

 

 


